
Improving medication safety for inmates: Drug self-management 
course for inmates of Bade minimum security Prison 

Bade minimum security Prison, Agency of Corrections, Ministry 

of Justice held Propaganda on Medication Safety in June 2025 

    In order to improve the medication safety of inmates, the Bade 

minimum security Prison, Agency of Corrections, Ministry of 
Justice, started in March 2024 to strengthen the health education 

awareness campaign for inmates with chronic illness refill prescription, 

and assisted the inmates through the "Medication Reminder Box" 

Understand your own medication safety.  

    During the medication safety promotion in June, the inmates 

participated in previous courses and gradually established the concept of 

medication safety.  

    It is expected that under the guidance of health education, better 

independent drug management results will be achieved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Date：2025.6.20 

Host Unit：Sanitation and Health Section of Bade Minimum Security 

Prison 

 

 


